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Comments: Good Day,

I will be direct in asking that you drop the proposed Rangeland Management Directives that relate to grazing of

livestock on public lands.  I have seen first-hand how the cows have damaged the natural landscape and cleared

areas of edible plants the native species depend upon.  The livestock have trampled stream beds into muck

ponds that deter other animals from accessing the waterways in their usual places. Livestock wearing bells

frighten some wild animals causing stress and disrupting their lives.

All creatures matter, and it has been PROVEN that livestock grazing is DETRIMENTAL to the natural order of the

public lands and the native species, be they animals, plants, marine life, etc.  There IS NO GOOD TO BE

GAINED for the forests and valleys and creatures when livestock have the run of the land.

OUR PROTECTED AND PUBLIC LANDS ARE NOT WHERE PRIVATELY OWNED LIVESTOCK SHOULD BE

GRAZING, NOR SHOULD PRIVATE INDIVIDUALS/COMPANIES BENEFIT AT THE COST TO NATURAL

RESOURCES, ACCESS TO NATURE, AT TO MY PERSONAL DETRIMENT.

PLEASE DROP this directive - which is also CONTRARY to President Biden's agenda to PROTECT OUR

NATURAL FOREST AND WILDERNESS!

Thank YOU!


